
DEPARTMENT OF THE INTERIOR 

Nondiscrimination Policy  

and  

Procedures for Filing Complaints 

 

In accordance with the United States Department of the Interior, Flowing Wells is required to post the 

“Civil Rights Public Notification Policy for Programs or Activities Receiving Federal Financial Assistance” 

for the facility located at the Flowing Wells Junior High School, 4545 N. La Cholla Blvd. Tucson, AZ 85705. 

The public notification requirement is established under the following legal authorities: 

1. Title VI of the Civil Rights Act of 1964, prohibits discrimination based on race, color, or national 

origin. 

 

2. Title IX of the Education Amendments of 1972, as amended, prohibits discrimination based on 

sex. 

 

3. Section 504 of the Rehabilitation Act of 1973, prohibits discrimination based on an individual’s 

disability. 

 

4. Title II of the Americans with Disabilities Act, prohibits discrimination on the basis of disability. 

 

5. Age Discrimination Act of 1975, prohibits discrimination based on age. 

 

6. Civil Rights Restoration Act of 1987.  

 

Discrimination in the Federally-assisted programs or activities of the Department of the Interior is 

prohibited.  If you believe you have been discriminated against on the basis of your race, color, national 

origin, disability, sex, or age, please contact the National Park Service at: 

EEO Program Manager 

U.S. Department of the Interior 

National Park Service 

1849 C. Street, NW (Org. Code 0008) 

Washington, D.C. 20240 

 

 


